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	We appreciate the draft CPD for Senegal and stress the relevance of the areas of activities. In fact the German development cooperation has been and is supporting similar programmes and goals: in the governance sector the GIZ project “PAPDEV” (Support for planification and budgeting / Programme d’appui à la planification, au développement et au budget) contributes to better planning, to tracking and monitoring the results and achievements and thus to improve the budget process. The strengthening of local communities is in the focus of KfW’s investments in basic infrastructure. 

Furthermore the creation of new income opportunities by making use of renewable energy solutions is targeted by two GIZ interventions: “Réussir au Sénégal” and “PESEREE” (Programme d’éducation supérieure énergies renouvelables et éfficacité énergétique). Therefore there are plenty of opportunities to join forces, gain synergies and improve results via a close coordination and cooperation especially with our programmes implemented by GIZ and KfW.
	n/a
	Thank you very much for the comments received and for the opportunities found for Senegal CPD.
We can see 3 major areas where synergies can be found:
· Governance and improvement of budget process
· Support to local communities
· Use of renewable energy

The CO has already initiated in the past months, a dialogue with GIZ and German embassy on access to solar energy in rural areas. We will continue the discussions and find out possibility of support and contact KFW and GIZ to find potential synergies in the areas of improvement of information on public budgeting and complementarities with PUDC on infrastructure management.




